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Date  Time Nature Details 

7/3/2025 07:36 Arrest Warrant A deputy met with a Richwood Police 

Officer to take custody of Kathryn R. 

Byrum, age 33 of Richwood, for an 

outstanding arrest warrant, and then 

transported her to the Marysville Municipal 

Court where she was released on bond. 

7/3/2025 09:12 Arrest Warrant A deputy went to the Warren County Jail to 

take custody of Kayden J. Baldridge, age 24 

of Middleton, for an outstanding arrest 

warrant and then transported him to the Tri 

County Regional Jail. 

7/3/2025 14:25 Arrest Warrant A deputy went to the Ohio Reformatory for 

Women to take custody of Ashley M. 

Johnson, age 38 of Waverly, for an 

outstanding arrest warrant out of the Pike 

County Sheriff’s Office.   She was 

transported to the Tri County Regional Jail to 

await extradition. 

7/3/2025 14:55 Menacing A deputy met with a resident from the 9200 

block of Scheiderer Road to investigate a 

report of threatening statements that were 

made towards the victim.  No report was 

taken. 

7/3/2025 16:27 Social Media 

Harassment 

Deputies met with a resident from the 19000 

block of Paver Barnes Road to investigate 

harassment via a social media site.  No report 

was taken. 

7/3/2025 19:06 Dispute Deputies were dispatched to a residence on 

South Main Street in Magnetic Springs for a 

dispute between two females.  The parties 

were separated, and deputies cited Ashley A. 



Gruber, age 38 of Magnetic Springs, for 

disorderly conduct.  A report was taken 

#2025-0002359.  

7/3/2025 20:39 Fire Deputies and units from the Northwestern 

Joint Fire District, Northern Union County 

Joint Fire Department, Marysville Fire 

Department, Radnor Township Fire 

Department, Pleasant Township Fire 

Department, Battle Run Fire Department, 

Scioto Valley Fire District, and the Delaware 

County EMS District responded to a 

property in the 10000 block of Fulton Creek 

for a barn fire.  The fire was contained, and 

the Northwestern Joint Fire District handled 

the report. 
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